6. CORRESPONDENCE

6.1 Julian Calcutt - Wasteline

Correspondence is|attached [from Julian Calcutt regarding providing a wheelie bin collection for
Peninsula residents at present not receiving this service.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Board receive this letter and forward it to staff for comment.
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